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SUBJECT: 2011 Fiscal Outlook Report Update

Recommended Actions:

That the Board of Supervisors:

Accept an update to the 2011 Fiscal Outlook Report presented to the Board of Supervisors on November
15, 2011.

Background:

On November 15, 2011, the Board received a report entitled “Fiscal Outlook Report” that summarized
certain and potential financial issues the County was expected to face in FY 2012-13 and the immediate
horizon thereafter. This report provides an update to that report.

Summary Text:

The requested hearing is to present to the Board of Supervisors an update of the 2011 Fiscal Outlook
Report. The Fiscal Outlook Report provided the Board a summary of the key financial issues expected
to face the County in the coming years. This update provides refined estimates of the issues where
available. It is important to state that the amounts included in this update, as with the original report, are
estimates with varying degrees of certainty and are intended to alert the Board of potential financial
issues.
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The Fiscal Outlook Report Update included three sections:
1. Economic Outlook

2. Fiscal Issues
3. FY 2012-13 Projected Budget Gap.

This update provides updates to the Fiscal Issues and FY 2012-13 Projected Budget Gap sections. The
Fiscal Issues section categorizes the issues into three tiers according to the likelihood they will occur
within the next two years: Expected Occurrence, Probable Occurrence, and Possible Occurrence. This
section also shows the November 15, 2011, estimated impact to the County budget, the April 10, 2012
estimated impact, and the variance. FY 2012-13 estimated impacts are displayed as the potential cost in
FY 2012-13 compared to the FY 2011-12 Adopted Budget amount.

The FY 2012-13 Projected Budget Gap section provides financial details on the projected changes to

costs and local discretionary revenues. The update includes refined estimates to revise the FY 12-13
Projected Budget Gap. K
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